
CALL TO WORSHIP

PSALM 115:1-6, 9-11

HYMNS

143 "ALL HAIL THE POWER OF JESUS' NAME"

104 "COME, THOU FOUNT OF EVERY BLESSING"

126 "BEHOLD OUR GOD"

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING

EXODUS 20:1-17

HYMNS

166 "I RUN TO CHRIST"

35 "O GREAT GOD"

407 "IT IS WELL WITH MY SOUL"

MESSAGE

"LEGISLATING MORALITY"  

EXODUS 20:1-2

PASTOR KEVIN WILLIAMS

CLOSING HYMN

112 "COMPLETE IN THEE"

BENEDICTION

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES

29 May |  9:30 or  1 1  

Nursery (0-3)

9:30 and 11am

*Adult Bible Study

Fellowship Groups 

9:30 or 11am

*Children's Sunday

School/Teens 

11am

*Please see the

Information Desk for

locations and details.



C A L E N D A R

I T E M S
E V E N T S

Kids 4 Truth Classes

(Age 4 to grade 6)

Teen Bible Study

Adult Prayer and

Bible Study in the

Auditorium

Monday

VBS meeting in the

auditorium

6:45-7:45pm 

Wednesday Activities:

THIS WEEK: 10 June

Meadows Baptist Academy Year End Concert

6:30pm

12 June

All-Church Luncheon

12:30pm

Afternoon Service

1:30pm

18 June

Men's Breakfast & Work Projects

8:30-11:30am

1 July

Canada Day Picnic

17-21 July

Vacation Bible School



M I S S I O N A R Y

U P D A T E

T H E  N O L A N D S

April 28, 2022

With each passing day I am continually reminded of the strength we need only

comes from our abiding in the Lord.

All praise to the Lord that our recent trip back to Aklavik was a success. We realized

very quickly that the cold temperatures were going to make Pam very weak. She was

not able to do as much as she wanted, but several ladies were able to come to the

house and help her sort, pack, and sell much of our things that we are not bringing

back to the states. Andrena was also able to be off from her work and stay with us

the entire time. By the final Thursday we had most of our personal belongings

packed in the trailer and got it to Inuvik. Two more trips over on the ice road on

Saturday and everything was finished. While there we also accepted an offer on the

house and should close on it in a few weeks.

Though the Lord gave great physical strength for the week, the biggest blessing of

the trip were all the people we saw that the Lord had put in our lives over these last

16 years. Many, some of which never came to church, stopped in to say goodby and

thank us for just being there. On Friday night our living room was filled with many of

our church family. Most were people that Pam and I had led to the Lord. As this

small group of believers met to say goodby there were laughs and tears, but most

importantly there was praise and honour to the Lord. What a humbling time to be

reminded of all the great things He has done in and through our lives.

We got back to the states late on Tuesday night. Pam will resume her treatment

schedule on Friday the 29th. The oncologist wants to do a couple more treatments

and then another scan to see how the cancer is responding. She is feeling better

already just being out of the cold temperatures.

Transitioning out of a ministry like this is not a quick or easy task. Over the next

couple of months I will be working with Pastor Featherstone from Inuvik and the

members in the church in Aklavik turning over all the ministry and administrative

responsibilities that we had there. We are all in prayer for another missionary family

to come and continue the work in Aklavik as well as to the other communities in the

Western Arctic. I will have to make a trip up this summer, probably in July, and

another one in early fall. Praying that Pam will be able to travel with me for the fall

trip.

You have all been a great encouragement to us.

Larry & Pam Noland



CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE

780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS

PASTOR

587-635-2758

MARK RICHMOND

FAMILY PASTOR

587-635-2752

JEFF MCCONNELL

PASTORAL INTERN

587-635-2751

DAVID TREAU

CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR

587-635-2753

GIVING

A giving receptacle is

located by the church

office door.  E-transfer is

also available. From your

bank's website, select

the e-transfer feature.

The email address to

transfer to is                          

donations@meadowlands

baptist.com. Your

donation will be

automatically accepted,

and you will receive a

confirmation of the

transfer.  

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR

EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at

meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB

Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com

Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device

and type in our member ID or code to get started.

Member ID: meadowlands

Code ID#: 02371


